July 13, 1987

The Very Rev. Fr. Shnork Kasparian, Pastor Holy Shoghagat Armenian Church 400 Huntwood Road Belleville, Illinois 62221

Dear Fr. Shnork:

We enclose herewith a copy of a letter dated June 17, received from Mr. Zaven Hatutian of Kansas.

Kindly let us have your comments by return of mail, and any explanations you may have against certain statements raised in the letter.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones, always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian Primate

Enclosure